
  

 

  
 

Guide to the Vetting of Digital Assets and Digital Asset Exchanges: 
Update 

 

27 May 2022 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients that the Guide to the Vetting of Digital Assets and Digital Asset 

Exchanges has been updated as shown below. This update is effective immediately. 

4.5 Quarterly Review of Digital Asset Eligibility (update in bold) 

4.5.1 The eligibility of the digital assets is reviewed on a quarterly basis by DAR at each February, May, 

August and November month end using data at the close of business seven business days 

prior to the last business day of the review month (following the US market holiday 

calendar). Any changes to the eligibility of digital assets will be effective after the close 

of business on the third Friday of March, June, September and December. 

 

An updated copy of the Guide to the Vetting of Digital Assets and Digital Asset Exchanges (v1.5) is now 
available using the following link: 
Guide_to_the_Vetting_of_Digital_Assets_and_Digital_Asset_Exchanges.pdf  
 

Or on the FTSE Russell website:  www.ftserussell.com   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 6441 1440 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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